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Thank you for choosing
to be a part of the 

Farmers Market Annex 
and supporting small, 

family businesses!

Open
April 25, 2020

thru
October 25, 2020

Saturday & Sunday
7:00am - 1:00pm

Rain or shine!

When you visit the 
Annex, please 
remember:
•	 No dogs
•	 No smoking
•	 Many vendors 

accept plastic.   
They all take cash!

•	 Review safety 
recommendations 

We are a family friendly 
market and welcome 
everyone to visit and 
see what makes us 
a Next Generation 

Farmers Market!

That really says it all.  We really could end the newsletter right there, but the boss guy 
preers I fill up both pages.  This market season has been... an interesting one to say the 
least.  From a pandemic to riots to mid October snow.  It’s been, well, 2020.  Now, this 
weekend the farmers market season comes to an end.  We want to take time to thank 
everyone who has made this 2020 season a success, and yes, it was truly a success!  

Thank you to all our vendors for coming week in and week out, especially early in the 
season not knowing if we could even have a farmers market, let alone what it would look 
like.  Your dedication, flexibility, and cooperation with all the changes and challenges this 
season did not go unnoticed!

Thank you to our staff.  SO MANY MEETINGS...  They dealt with all the same challenges as 
our vendors, but with the added responsibility of making sure our market stayed clean,  
safe and open.  They knocked it out of the park!

Thank you most of all to you, our customers.  Without you we’re just a bunch of people 
standing next to tables of stuff for no reason.  We were in awe every weekend as we 
looked out from the loading dock and saw all the people.  Not just respectable sized 
crowds given we are in the middle of a pandemic, but that people were keeping their 
space, using our sanitation stations, and wearing their masks.  One weekend we counted 
96% of our customers wearing masks, and that was before the mandate!  You are the 
backbone to this market and why we do this year after year.  To see the happy faces, 
the bags full of produce or clothes or cheese, arms full of fresh flowers, enjoying some 
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Please wear a mask Stay home if you 
are sick

Stay 6 giant chicken 
feet apart

Wash or sanitise 
your hands

roasted corn or a woodier pizza, that is why we do this.  Thank you, thank you, THANK YOU!

At 1:00 this Sunday, it’s over for the year.  Come April 24th, 2021, we will be back here, doing it all over again, rain or 
shine, hot or cold, masks or no masks, pandemic or no pandemic.

One last time: Thank you to everyone for another fantastic market season!
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Holiday Market
The Farmers Market Annex will be hosting a holiday market this 
Christmas season!  Weekends, starting Thanksgiving weekend we will 
have a nice mix of vendors (both normal farmers market vendors as well 
as others), the beer garden, santa, and plenty of other COVID friendly 
family fun.  Follow us on Facebook and Instagram as we announce more 
details in the coming weeks!

As the farmers market comes to an end, we 
jump right into the holiday season (despite 
Mother Nature getting the jump on us).  The 
Annex is ready for the holidays!

Spruce tops and evergreen boughs are in stock 
NOW!  We will then be open with those along 

Warehouse Hours
October 29 - December 13

Thursday - Sunday
9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Tree Lot Hours
November 21 - December 23

Monday - Thursday 
10:00 am - 6:00 pm

Friday - Sunday 
9:00 am - 7:00 pm

Holiday Market Hours
November 21 - December 20

Saturday & Sunday
12:00pm - 6:00 pm 

Winter Decor In Stock Now

Holiday Hours

Despite Mother Nature thinking otherwise, 
Halloween is next weekend.  Snow or no snow, 
trick or treating or not, you still need to carve 
pumpkins, right?  This weekend is your last 
chance to pick you pumpkin from the Ertz Family 
pumpkin patch.  They will be here this Saturday 
(and hopefully Sunday too) with pumpkins, hay 

Are you or someone you know an entrepreneur 
looking for a place to sell your passion?  Make 
the Farmers Market Annex your home!  Contact 
Jay today to find out how the Farmers Market 
Annex can help take your small business to the 
next level.

Since everyone was 
sharing their Blizzard 
of ‘91 stories this past 
week: the Chicken was 
chilling here in 1991 
when it started snowing.  
He stuck it out, at least 
till the snow got up to his 
tail feathers.  That’s when 
he threw up his wings, 
left and hung out at Lee’s 
Liquor Lounge the rest of 

the week. 

Pumpkins!!!

Be a 2021 Vendor

Blizzard of ‘91

with, winterberry, magnolia, birch logs, and much more.  We also make, 
on site, the best looking patio pots, wreaths, garland and door swags 
you’ll find in town.  Of course, we have Christmas Trees too!  Lots 
and lots of them hanging from our three pavilions.  Come visit us this 
holiday season and see for yourself why this is the best tree lot in town.

bales, corn stalks, gourds and more.  Get them before they run out.

Our neighbors on the north side of the market are also having a tote 
bag give away this Sunday.  Between that, pumpkins, hot food, and all 
the other vendors who will be here, why not make one last trip to the 
farmers market this weekend! 


